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May 28th, 1925.

J. T. Shirreff, Esq 
Vice-Pre sidont, The E.S.Eddy Jo., Limited, 
Hull, Quebec.

• •

Dear Mr. Shirreff:-
Sinoe our very interesting" 

interview and inspection of your plant on May 
18th I have been absent from Montreal the most

You will remember 1 outlined to youof the time.the plans which McGill has in mind with reference 
to the income from the Eddy bequest, when such is 
finally settled. In those plans we seek your 
co-operation and hope that you will agree with 
them.

As I intimated in previous 
correspondence wo would like to establish a 
Chair in Industrial Chemistry to be known as the 
"B.S.Bddy Chair of Industrial Chemistry” or the 
"E.B.Eddy Chair of Chemical Engineering”-. I did 
mention a chair of Highway Engineering or Municipal 
Engineering, but we have established that since 
our first corres ondence, and in any case, the 
Department of Jhemical Engineering will require 
all the resources from the Eddy bequest and some­
thing in ad?' l .or.. "e have strong hopes and belief 
that the er - ...tent of such a chair will enable

positive contribution to the Pulp 
try Mid for that reason ought to be

Eddy1 s estate. 
For >.is ,oiir we voile soak to secure the services 
o . M.s host known on inoer on the continent, a man 
-or .hose services o \ ould have to pay at least 
a ...0 a year. Such a department would dobbtless 

ro ire two or three demonstrators and certain 
supplies and e vipment.

McGill to
and Paper ii: 
accenta hie to the executors of Mrs.
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